Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2012 4:35 PM

To: ‘Schaefer, Peter'

Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold

Subject: RE: RO0372-15275 Washington Ave., San Leandro- request for sampling frequency

reduction~COR-240933~

Peter,
Alameda County Environmental Health has no objection to the proposed changes in groundwater monitoring.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:pschaefer@craworld.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2012 8:14 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold

Subject: RO0372-15275 Washington Ave., San Leandro- request for sampling frequency reduction~COR-240933~

Jerry,

On behalf of Shell Oil Products US, | am requesting a reduction in the sampling frequency at the subject site from
semiannual to annual and suspension of groundwater analyses for wells S-1, S-5, S-10, S-13, and S-16 through S-19.

The proposed monitoring program will consist of gauging and sampling wells S-3, S-7, S-8, and S-9 and gauging wells S-1,
S-5, 5-10, S-13, and S-16 through S-19 annually during the first quarter of the year. Groundwater sample analyses will be
unchanged (total petroleum hydrocarbons as gasoline, benzene, toluene, ethylbenzene, and total xylenes by EPA
method 8260B).

Thank you. Regards,

Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A
Emeryville, California 94608-2008
Telephone: (510) 420-3319

Fax: (510) 420-9170
pschaefer@craworld.com

Think before you print
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!



